
 Carrboro Tourism Development Authority 

 

Dear Ms. Mormino: 

Thank you for your application for grant funds from the Carrboro Tourism Development Authority 

for the Merge Records 25th Anniversary event.  The CTDA met on April 7, 2014 and voted on the 

following recommendation(s); 

 Approve your request for $7,000.00. 

We will be sending you a contract for your consideration.  Again, thank you for your submission to 

the CTDA.  We appreciate you interest in growing tourism in Carrboro! 

Sincerely, 

 

Phaedra Kelly, Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


